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Dear NURSERY & Reception Parents, 

When your child/ren move up to Reception they will take part in Daily Support Reading 

(DSR). Would you like to get a head start and learn how to deliver sessions? You can  

practise by supporting our current Reception pupils. AND we really need you! 

We are asking parents/carers to volunteer to support reading in the Reception  

classes. We would like you to read with a group of children between 9.00am and 9.30pm. 

Every Monday 3.45pm Parent DSR Training. 

Meet in the main office at 3.45pm 

Big Thank You to all our Reception parents who have attended our training  

sessions, and supporting as and when they can! 

We urgently need DSR Parents on Friday in both classes! 



Nursery have music lessons 

with Mr O’Flynn every week. 

They sing songs and have 

started to explore  

instruments. 

Children in nursery have been learning to count objects, write  

numbers, name shapes and they even looked at patterns this  

half term! 

Mr Matt also visited, he played the guitar and  
children were dancing and moving to the music! 

Mr Warren and Mr Logan conducted a couple of learning walks this half term. We are 
happy to say EYFS and Year 1 have received amazing feedback. The children are happy 
and motivated to take part in all learning activities. Reminder please read the “next we 

are learning to” sheet, sent home every Friday. This is a valuable tool to help  
you at home and can be used to facilitate talk at home, “learn and remember more”! 



Nursery have been learning about  

different modes of transport. 

We read the “Naughty Bus”.  

We have been junk modelling and have 

created our own buses. 

We read the “Emergency”. We continued with junk  

modelling and have created our own Ambulance!  We 

made lorries and vans. They are all displayed in the  

nursery. 

We read the “The Train Ride”, whilst read-

ing this book the children became fascinated 

with the hot air balloon in the lovely  

illustrations.  

We learnt how to make Paper Mache and 

created our own hot air balloons. 



Nursery and Reception have been learning about Chinese New Year! They have been 

learning to use chop sticks. They have been making their very own lanterns. They 

have been exploring lucky money pouches. Outside they have been racing and  

learning about ordinal numbers.  



Reception have been braving the cold weather to  

enjoy outdoor learning. They have been role-playing, 

racing doing puzzles and so much more. 

Reception have read the story 
“Mini Rabbit Not Lost!”. The  

children worked together to make 

and bake a delicious cake! 



Are you interested in speaking to Year REC/Year 1 & Year 2/Year 3. 

This will be from  2:15 to 3.15 pm. 

REC and Year 1 Wednesday 2:15 to 2:40 pm  

Year 2 and Year 3  Wednesday 2:45 to 3.15pm 

If yes, please email Miss Bibi @  

Sbibi@blossom.hackney.sch.uk  

As part of our Oracy project, Reception and year 1 have had the  

opportunity to meet some very interesting grown ups with great jobs.  

Children have had the opportunity to widen their vocabulary,  develop their 

questioning skills and most importantly have been inspired. 

Miss Kirsty is the magazine 

editor of Sonshine.  

Her magazine is distributed 

world wide! 

Mr Pope works for an energy 

company, he told us about  

working within a team and the  

different IT he uses to do his job. 



Listen to our ‘The Letters 

of the Alphabet Song!’ 

Listen to our ‘Phase 2 

Tricky Words 

Parents please note red words 

are sight words. Children can 

not sound these words out they 

need to be able to read these 

by sight. 

Check out our new letter 

formation video! 



Parents, please note red words are sight 

words. Children can not sound these 

words out they need to be able to read 

these by sight. 


